
Constance Dalla Gasperina
#278243 | March 16, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

I am opposed to the passing of the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project allowing city parks to be
used for public camping. The residents of Portland need safe and clean parks now more than ever
due to the pandemic. This idea is is not a solution to the growing problem we have in Portland. After
the 180 days, what will be accomplished? I fear it will just become another expensive mess to clean
up. Please reconsider and look at permanent plans to help resolve this very sad condition in our city.
Thank you so much. Constance Dalla Gasperina 
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